
We will pray the Prayer for Vocations to the Priesthood at the end of 
Sunday Mass:  Eternal Father, We thank you for every priest who has faithfully 
given his life for the salvation of his brothers and sisters. We give thanks to those
priests who have brought us your Word of truth, the grace of the Sacraments and,
above all, the supreme gift of the Holy Eucharist. Father through your Son Jesus 
Christ, who called the Apostles to follow him, we ask you to raise up new and 
generous vocations to the priesthood in our time. Send forth the Holy Spirit to 
open the hearts of a new generation to your call and enable them not to be afraid,
but to recognise the joy of giving their whole lives in love. Through Jesus Christ,
your Son our Lord, who lives and reigns forever and ever. Amen                          

Quiz Night at St. Ann's: The SVP at St. Ann's are holding a quiz night to raise 
funds for their conference on Friday November 11th at 7.30 pm. Entry fee of £4 
a head (bring your own bottle).  Teams can be made up on the night, or if you 
have your own team it’s a max of 6 people.  If you wish to enter a team, please 
contact Kevin McKenna by phone (0161 282 5523) or email 
(kevin.mckenna70@ntlworld.com).                                                                        

Pause for Hope Chester: service will take place on Sunday 6th November at 
3pm at St Columba’s church in Chester.  This is an ecumenical service for those 
affected in any way by cancer.  It is an opportunity to come together to support 
and pray for each other.  More information is available on the website 
www.pauseforhope.org.uk.                                                                                      

Thursday Coffee Morning: Raised 43.00 for CAFOD. Thank you very much.   

November List: During November we remember all those who have died and 
especially those who have died in the past year. If you would like someone to be 
remembered at this time, please write the name(s) clearly and place in the 
‘November List’ box at the back of Church.  All those on the list will also be 
remembered at a monthly Mass throughout the year.                                              

Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for all those who have died 
recently.  We also remember: Elsie Chilton, Ethel Jones, Emma Dell, Josie 
Jones, Clare Healy, Richard Airey, Molly Frost, Minnie Johnson, Ernest Moore, 
Agnes Gordon, Thomas Bennett, Thomas Ward, Mary Tracey, Marian Hughes all
those who anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                      

Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have
any concerns about safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak 
to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the strictest confidence.                  
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Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 29th                
Vigil Mass       

St Ann’s 5pm Martin McDermott RIP

Sun 30th               
31st Sunday 
Ordinary Time

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Elizabeth McDaid RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s
& St Chad’s

Mon 31st             St Ann’s 10am Requiem Mass for Marie Furphy

Tues 1st                
All Saints

St Ann’s
St Chad’s
Christ Church

10am
6.30pm
7.30pm

Rosa Shaw
Eileen Reid RIP

Wed 2nd St Ann’s 7.30pm All Souls Remembrance Mass

Thurs 3rd           St Chad’s 9.30am John Cantwell
Fri 4th               St Ann’s 9.30am Anne Evans RIP

Sat 5th                  
Vigil Mass       

St Ann’s 5pm For the parishioners of St Ann’s
& St Chad’s

Sun 6th                 
31st Sunday 
Ordinary Time

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Bessie Cantwell
Pat Freebody RIP

                                                                                                                                 
Mass Intentions: Envelopes are available at the back of the church.  Please post 
the envelope through the presbytery door once completed.  Please note we are 
now into the New Year with Mass Intentions.                                                         
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Anointing Mass: This Thursday, we have our first anointing Mass. Parishioners 
are invited to bring their loved ones who are sick, suffering or housebound and 
Fr Louis will anoint them with Holy Oil, give communion and, if needed, they 
can make their confession. If you know of anyone who needs help to get to this 
Mass, please let Victoria know. This will be followed by the usual Thursday 
coffee morning.

Confessions: Tuesdays 5.30pm-6.15pm or available on request by phoning the 
presbytery a minimum of 24 hours in advance to arrange.                                      

Perpetual Adoration: Every Thursday 10am-6pm.  There is a sign up sheet at 
the back of church. You are welcome to come along at any time during the day.   
There is also Adoration at St Anns on Mondays and Tuesdays 10.30-1.30pm and 
Fridays 10.30am-6pm.                                                                                           

The Rosary:  Before Masses on Thursdays and Sundays.                                      

Sycamore Programme: our next session tomorrow 31st October, 7.30pm-
8.30pm in the Church Hall with a session on Creation, Fall, Salvation. You 
don’t have to attend all the sessions, you can dip in and out.  Future sessions will
be on Monday evenings 7.30pm-8.30pm on: 14, 21, 28 November, 5 December, 
9, 16, 23, 30 January and 6th, 13 February.                                                             

St Bernadette: Many have said how moving it was to venerate the relics 
of Saint Bernadette.  Next year, will be the 90th anniversary of her Canonisation,
on Dec 8th, 1933.  To commemorate this, the Department for Evangelisation is 
planning a Conference and preparing a booklet, and would like to hear from 
anyone with a story to tell.  It could be about the visit of the relics, or a 
pilgrimage to Lourdes; the cure of a friend, or a family member; or simply 
what Bernadette means to them.  No story is too small - yours could be a source 
of great encouragement to others.  So don’t hesitate to get in touch, either by 
calling Barbara Davies on 07730526 821 or by emailing 
StBernadette2033@.gmail.com

Wellspring:  As this Sunday (October 30th) is the last Sunday of the month, 
there will be the monthly Wellspring collection.  The items which Wellspring are
particularly needing at the moment are long life milk, sugar, tea, coffee, tinned 
meals (including curries), tinned meats and any mens and womens clothing; e.g. 
shoes and underwear. 

300 Club: October Winners of 20.00 each are 59: Maria McDonald, 104 Bridget
Blackmore, 28 Ann Lloyd.

St Chad’s Singers:  Have been busy rehearsing and are holding their next 
‘Songs from the Shows’ concert on Friday 18th November at 7.30pm in the Hall. 
Save the date! Tickets will be on sale after Mass £3 for adults £2 for children.  
Tea/Coffee and nibbles will be provided, bring your own other drinks!                 

St James Catholic High School: Are organising a Christmas social for the 
retired parishioners of our local parishes. This will take place on Tuesday 20th 

December and will begin at 9.30am until 11am at St James’ Catholic High 
School. It will be an opportunity for the retired parishioners to meet some of our 
children, listen to some music and generally have the opportunity to relax in a 
festive atmosphere. The school have previously organised this event and it was 
one that guests and our pupils alike really enjoyed. If you would like to attend, 
please email the parish email or add your name/number to the sign up sheet at 
the back of Church (and then we will pass on to the school for them to contact 
you directly to confirm arrangements). Thank you.

Parish Meeting: We will be holding a Parish Meeting on Thursday 8th  
December at 7pm in the Church Hall.  The main item on the agenda will be 
discussing the setting up of a Parish Pastoral Council at St Chad’s.  All welcome.

Diocesan Day ‘Discernment of Gifts and Service – Your Role and Mission in 
the Church’ A day of reflection, prayer, fellowship, teaching and workshops to 
help you know how you can best use your gifts in the service of God and 
neighbour. Run by the diocesan Mission for Catechesis team and Dominican 
Sisters of St Joseph at St Alban’s Parish Hall, Macclesfield, Sat 26 Nov, 10am-
5pm. Please bring a packed lunch. To book contact 
lisa.martinez@dioceseofshrewsbury.org

All Souls Remembrance Mass: will be celebrated at St Ann’s on Wed 2nd 
November at 7.30pm. This is always a beautiful Mass with candles, special 
prayers, music, silence and above all, time to remember your loved ones.
Please arrive early for Mass that evening to allow time to write the name of your
loved ones on cards (in the porch) and collect a votive candle for them.
After Mass, there will be refreshments available in the Parish Room.

Baptisms: Parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their 
child. The next course is at 7pm on Thursday of THIS WEEK (3rd November  
Please bring the completed Baptism Request Form (downloadable from our 
website) with you to the course and only then will the date for the baptism be 
confirmed.
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